
Dear Sir / Madam, 
I write to express my strong opposition to the Bail-In of Bank Deposits. 
I am a local Councillor at the Glenelg Shire Council, in South West Victoria.  I 
have attached a copy of a Notice of Motion that I put onto the Council’s 
Meeting Agenda on 27th May 2014. 
This motion was passed comprehensively. 
I am concerned that the Big Banks can gamble with ordinary people’s bank 
deposits and I support a US Glass-Steagall law or similar for Australians to 
enjoy the protection of their hard earned deposits. 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 

Regards 
 

Gilbert Wilson  (Cr) 
16 Henty Street  
Portland   3305 
 


